
Since 2014 there has been a strict NO PARKING policy at SANDFORD ROAD END 
from the A66 junction down to the railway bridge.  
 
This policy was implemented as a result of significant road safety concerns and general 
disruption, including damage to property, fouling of land and large amounts of rubbish being 
left by encampments at Sandford Road End in previous years.  
 
The entire stretch between the A66 down to the railway bridge is posted and signed No 
Parking under the Traffic Regulation Order.    
 
 
PLATTS COMMON HAS BEEN RESERVED FOR BOW TOP PARKING AND HORSE 
GRAZING ONLY 
 
The area of land known as Platts Common, located just beyond the railway bridge and 
situated on the road junction leading to Sandford in one direction and Warcop in the other, 
shown on the attached map, will be available as an overnight staging post for bow tops only.  
No motorised vehicles are allowed.  Platts Common provides limited grazing and a watering 
place for horses. 
 
No facilities are provided at Platts Common with the exception of bin bags which will be 
subsequently collected from the roadside. Visitors are asked not to arrive before Tuesday 5 
June 2018.  
 
SANDFORD VILLAGE 
 
No motorised parking is permitted anywhere in Sandford village. There is a Traffic 
Regulation Order in place to prevent this.  Anyone contravening the order may receive a 
fixed penalty notice and their vehicles may be towed away. 
 
Please see the attached map for further details and location of Platts Common. 



 
 

 

 


